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To:       Neshaminy School District Community 

 

From:   Paul F. Meehan, Assistant to the Superintendent/Director of Administration 

 

Date:    August 10, 2023 

 

Subj:    Neshaminy School District Athletic Fields and Sports Announcements 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 

Neshaminy High School Fall Athletics will start next week, with the kickoff to sports and marching band and the 

feel for the fall crisp air is imminent. The start of a new school year is just around the corner.  Our Teams and 

Programs will begin using our new, state-of-the-art, Multipurpose Field and the new Harry E. Franks stadium 

in earnest next week.  We are proud of our new facilities and excited for our students to have new experiences 

and create new traditions within our sports complex.    

With the newness of the sports complex comes some change, either through phase 2 of the ongoing 

construction in the stadium area or through new administrative procedural setups and practices.  First, be aware 

that all High School events will be moving towards a Cashless/Ticketless pre-purchase model that is explained 

in further detail with the announcement below.    

Next, when you enter Harry E. Franks stadium on the Home Bleacher side, there will be new seating sections.  

The best STUDENT Section in Bucks County will now be located in the Scoreboard endzone area!  The BAND 

will also flip sections and continue to be next to our student section, while the Neshaminy reserved seating area 

will remain in the same area below the Press box, the GENERAL fan seating will become the first section of 

the Home Stands.   

Also new this year students need to have their school ID in their possession to enter the field area gate. Middle 

School students must be accompanied by an adult into the game.  Any middle school age student 

not accompanied by an adult will not be allowed to enter the game/event without an adult with them.        

 

Neshaminy School District is proud to announce that we have partnered with Hometown Ticketing for our 

digital ticketing needs for the start of the 2023-24 school year.  This style of game/event ticket purchasing 

will not be new to many of our families within the Neshaminy Community.  Over the past 18 months many 

local districts have moved to this format for their sporting events and district performances. The Hometown 

Ticketing system will handle all pre-game and pre-venue events for the district.  The system will be just like 

a pro/college sports ticket purchase model, or a concert ticket purchase in which they use a 3rd party vendor 

(Ticketmaster).   
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The Process:  All students, parents/guardians and fans will be expected log onto the Box Office APP/Site 

and pre-purchase all upcoming event tickets through the new Hometown Ticketing agent in our 

NeshaminyHomeBoxOffice or use the HometownTicketLink prior to the event date.   Any student, parent or 

fan who has not pre-purchase a ticket, will be asked to use a designated area in the venue to purchase their 

game or event ticket. If you have not pre-purchased a ticket, you will need have a debit or credit card 

with you to purchase the ticket; please be aware these lines may be long, and you may miss a portion 

of the game or event.     

The Neshaminy Box Office will open for the first-time next week, Friday, August 18, 2023 for pre-sale tickets 
to our opening night Friday, Varsity Football game vs. Kensington High School, August 25th at 7:00 pm.    
 
Any questions moving forward, please reach out to the Athletic Office at Neshaminy High School for further 
information 215-809-6142.  For those parents who have other siblings in the district, the Middle Schools and 
Elementary Schools will see Hometown Ticketing for their events very soon.    
 

 
 
 
 

 

  OR DOWNLOAD THE HOMETOWN FAN APP 

  

https://www.neshaminy.org/domain/3269
https://hometownticketing1.my.salesforce.com/sfc/p/3h0000066WtN/a/6S000002MRFP/cVteqPW0qtR7_ebJ6aeBmtc7f3SftC5JOmHQ1_XxtOE

